
 
 

 

• A reminder that Pink Shirt day is tomorrow!  

• Wear a pink shirt (or have something pink/red) to show that 
kindness and empathy always win.  

 

 

 

 

 

Attached you will find our Lockdown Drill and Hold & 

Secure Drill. We will be having our Lockdown Drill next 

week and our Hold and Secure drill during the week of 

Sept 23-27. During these times, we will not be letting 

people in and out of the building and will have a note on 

the door.  If you come during that time and see the note 

you will know why we are not answering right away.  

 

• We would like to extend a warm Caldwell Welcome to Ms. 

Alysha (EPA) , Mrs. Kaulback (resource) and Ms. Giffin 

(Grade 2).  They have joined our staff recently and we are 

lucky to have them! 
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We would also like to extend our congratulations to Ms. 

Grant and Mrs. Thompson.  Ms. Grant has been seconded to 

the Department of Education (EECD) as math consultant. 

Mrs. Thompson has accepted a job as a vice principal at 

Michael Wallace.  Both places are so very lucky to have 

those teachers and we will miss them!  

 

 

The Homework Hub is a free tutoring service open to grades 4-12. 

Students would have received a small card detailing information.  

Grade 4-6 Tutoring is available Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 5:30-

7:30.  For more information go to https://nshh.ednet.ns.ca/info.php  

 

 

A reminder that with our new hours everything is coming earlier – 

including the bus.  Please park in the parking lot if you are arriving 

after 7:50am as the bus arrives soon after and needs the bus loop 
that is at the front.  Thank you for your support with this.  

 

The Grade 6 assessment will be taking place between Oct 2-Oct 18th.  

We will send out specific dates over the coming weeks.  
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